
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/18/2025 
DOGUM ENT NO<06561-2025, 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Friday, July 18, 2025 8:29 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL Rate Hike 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, July 18, 2025 8:27 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL Rate Hike 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Glenn Anders <glenneanders@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 18, 2025 8:12 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Sir/Madam: 

I would like to express my strong opposition to FPL’s proposed $10 billion rate 
hike, which would increase the average household’s electricity bill by 
approximately $360 annually. This increase by this well-capitalized utility would 
place an undue burden on Florida’s residents, especially seniors, schools, and 
low-income families. I urge you to reject this proposal and prioritize the well-being 
of Floridians. 

Thank you. 

Glenn Anders & Family 
St. Augustine 
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